THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education Members
FROM:
tERESA MORGAN, Superintendent

DATE:
jUNE 21st, 2018
SUBJECT:  
Declare TRAILERS AT neW HIGHLAND ELEMENTAR school surplus 
ISSUE:
 The Board is required to declare unusable district property surplus so it can be sold or disposed.
FACTS:

The trailers at NHE are unsightly and beyond repair.  They are no longer needed for student use as all programs have been moved into the brick and mortar building.  They need to be torn down.
RECOMMENDATION

I recommend the Hardin County Board of Education declare the trailers at new highland elementary surplus. 
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I Move the Hardin County Board of Education declare the trailers at new highland elementary surplus. 
